## 2013 06-11

Clerk

Windham Board of Selectmen Special Meeting: Information Session with VLCT Rep. Date of Meeting: June 11, 2013 Present: Mary Boyer Select Board Chair Frank Seawright Selectman Peter Chamberlain Town Treasurer Kathy Scott Assistant Town Treasurer Rodney Watkins Town Highway Foreman Bill Roberts Assistant Town Highway Foreman Tanya Chambers Senior Member Relations Representative, Vermont League of Cities and Towns (VLCT) Alison Trowbridge Clerk Called to order at 10:20 am by Mary Boyer. Tanya Chambers reviewed the State Reform Health Benefit Exchange (see attached document.) As of October, 2013, employers can go into the website to research and select options for employees and in November, 2013, the website will be available for employees to make their insurance choices. Two companies are in the exchange: Blue Cross/Blue Shield and MVP. Plan options as presented in the accompanying document were discussed. Adjourned at 11:55. Approved by Select Board\_\_\_\_\_(date)\_\_\_\_\_\_Town